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book awards • Translated into 35 languages • Voted Top 100 Business Book of All
Time on Goodreads People are using this simple, powerful concept to focus on what
matters most in their personal and work lives. Companies are helping their
employees be more productive with study groups, training, and coaching. Sales
teams are boosting sales. Churches are conducting classes and recommending for
their members. By focusing their energy on one thing at a time people are living
more rewarding lives by building their careers, strengthening their finances,
losing weight and getting in shape, deepening their faith, and nurturing stronger
marriages and personal relationships. YOU WANT LESS. You want fewer distractions
and less on your plate. The daily barrage of e-mails, texts, tweets, messages, and
meetings distract you and stress you out. The simultaneous demands of work and
family are taking a toll. And what's the cost? Second-rate work, missed deadlines,
smaller paychecks, fewer promotions--and lots of stress. AND YOU WANT MORE. You
want more productivity from your work. More income for a better lifestyle. You
want more satisfaction from life, and more time for yourself, your family, and
your friends. NOW YOU CAN HAVE BOTH — LESS AND MORE. In The ONE Thing, you'll
learn to * cut through the clutter * achieve better results in less time * build
momentum toward your goal* dial down the stress * overcome that overwhelmed
feeling * revive your energy * stay on track * master what matters to you The ONE
Thing delivers extraordinary results in every area of your life--work, personal,
family, and spiritual. WHAT'S YOUR ONE THING?
A Logic of Facts, Or, Every-day Reasoning George Jacob Holyoake 1866
Every Day Is a Holiday George Mahood 2014-03-05 “...laugh out loud moments on
nearly every page...” ”...had me laughing from beginning to end...” “...loved the
book - funny and engaging...” “...read it, love it, recommend it...” George Mahood
had a nice, easy, comfortable life. He had a job, a house, a wife and kids. But
something was missing. He was stuck in a routine of working, changing nappies and
cleaning up cat sick. He felt like he was missing out on a lot of what the world
had to offer. He then discovered that it was Bubble Wrap Appreciation Day. The day
after that was National Curmudgeon Day, and the day after that was Inane Answering
Machine Message Day. In fact, the calendar is FULL of these quirky, weird and
wonderful events. He realised that somebody somewhere had created these holidays,
believing that they were important enough to warrant their own official day.
Surely he should therefore be more appreciative of their existence? So he decided
to try and celebrate them all. As you do. He hoped that at the end of the
challenge he would be transformed into a happier, more intelligent and more
content person. Follow George on his hilarious, life changing adventure as he
tries to balance his normal life with a wealth of new experiences, people, facts
and ridiculous situations. It's a rip-roaring, life-affirming, roller-coaster of a
ride, where every day is a holiday.
Eleanor Oliphant is Completely Fine Gail Honeyman 2017-05-18 Over 2.5 million
copies sold ‘Funny, touching and unpredictable’ Jojo Moyes ‘Heartwrenching and
wonderful’ Nina Stibbe Winner of Costa First Novel Award, a No.1 Sunday Times
bestseller and the Book of the Year
The World War 2 Trivia Book Bill O'Neill 2017-10-17 The World War 2 Trivia Book is
an entertaining, instructive and interesting Trivia & Facts book about the World
War 2. Get ready to impress your friends with your knowledge - not just of the
main events of World War 2, but of all the gritty details and weird true facts.
Your Special Gift Carol McCormick 2012-01-09 Having “the talk” can sometimes be an
awkward experience for both parent and child. Even so, I didn’t want to wait until
my children’s hormones kicked in, and I didn’t want to be caught off guard when
they had questions, but most of all, I didn’t want them growing up with
misconceptions concerning sex. I wanted my children to be informed about the facts
of life, yet without being too sexually explicit in the process, because some of
the facts weren’t good such as pornography, diseases, and predators, but these
subjects needed to be addressed as well. As a result, I told them what I have
written in Your Special Gift, by using the analogy of a gift, a lock, and a key to
define commonly used sexual terms, and to caution them about possible
consequences, and to warn them of potential predators. I also used Scripture as
the basis of defining true love. The simplicity of the gift analogy opens the door
of communication between parent and child in an effective straightforward, and yet
sensitive way, so that any question concerning sex can be answered by using this
method. Your Special Gift is well-suited for children in the 8-to-12 year-old
range.
Fact of the Day 1 Danny Sheridan 2020-12-22 A look inside the culture of Amazon,
one of the most successful companies in the world, and of its relentless,
brilliant founder, Jeff Bezos. When Amazon.com launched in 1995, it was with the
mission "to be Earth's most customer-centric company." Through creating and
sustaining a culture of innovation, the company has proven a track record of
building and scaling new businesses. The "Day 1" mentality means that even though
Amazon is 26 years old, the company approaches every day like it's the first day
of their new startup - to make smart, fast decisions, stay nimble, innovate and
invent, and focus on delighting customers. Preparing to interview at Amazon?
Curious about Amazon's core principles? Inside this book are 250 bite-sized facts
ranging from origin stories about Amazon, Jeff Bezos-isms, frameworks for decision
making, emotional intelligence in leadership, applications of artificial
intelligence, trends popular among Gen Z, and much more. Facts "tickle the brain"
and "are bite-sized yet useful." Whether you read one fact each day or binge all
250 facts in one sitting, Fact of the Day 1 (1st Edition) will deepen your
knowledge about the world we live and operate in. Join 50,000 readers who
subscribe to the email list at www.factoftheday1.com
Truth Facts Mikael Wulff 2016-11-08 Welcome to Truth Facts, a collection of
information graphics that poke fun at societal quirks and everyday absurdities
through charts and graphs. Danish writer Mikael Wulff and cartoon artist Anders
Morgenthaler have taken the internet by storm with their humorous and perceptive
infographics that turn commonplace phenomena into clever commentary. In distilling
keen observations about universal experiences into elegant charts and graphs,
Truth Facts gets to the heart of the paradoxical and wonderful world we all share,
and puts modern reality into perspective in a funny and visceral way. These
simple, colorful graphics explore societal quirks and everyday oddities, such as
what happens when you call customer service (anything but service), when banks are
open (only when you’re at work), the biggest lies on the internet (“LOL”), and
much more. Playfully teasing readers even as it explores themes like perception
vs. reality, this compendium of life’s truthiest facts prods us to laugh at
ourselves, own up to our shortfalls, accept the strangeness of the world we live
in, and continue on—happier and more connected to one another than ever before.

On This Day Times Uk 2018-10-04 What connects Lech Walesa and Coronation Street?
Read on and all will be revealed ...*Historic events find their place alongside
mundane facts of trivia and popular culture in this day-by-day guide to the key
events for each day in the calendar year.From the pages of The Times' On This Day
section, discover the connections between people, events and places across the
centuries and learn intriguing facts about world and British history and popular
culture.* A day-by day approach to the key events for each day across the years*
Familiar and lesser-known events are entwined across the ages* Uncover littleknown historical facts about your own special dates* Educational and entertaining
facts in equal measure* Contains a helpful index arranged by year to help you find
those key event anniversariesThese fascinating facts, trivia, events, milestones
and landmarks are selected from the fields of history, warfare, politics,
medicine, science, sport, space exploration, literature, popular culture, etc.
Together they offer a blend of key events that have shaped world history or
society in one form or other.* On 9th December 1960 the first episode of
Coronation Street was screened and on the same date in 1990 Lech Walesa was
elected president of Poland.
All Facts Considered: The Essential Library of Inessential Knowledge Kee Malesky
2010-10-19 For the bestselling miscellany market, an NPR librarian's compendium of
fascinating facts on history, science, and the arts How much water do the Great
Lakes contain? Who were the first and last men killed in the Civil War? How long
is a New York minute? What are the lost plays of Shakespeare? What building did
Elvis leave last? Get the answers to these and countless other vexing questions in
a All Facts Considered. Guaranteed to enlighten even the most seasoned trivia
buff, this treasure trove of "who knew?" factoids spans a wide range of intriguing
subjects. Written by noted NPR librarian Kee Malesky, whom Scott Simon has called
the "source of all human knowledge" Answers questions on history, natural history,
science, religion, language, and the arts Packed with valuable nuggets of
information, from the useful to the downright bizarre The perfect gift for every
inquiring mind that wants to know, All Facts Considered will put you at the center
of the conversation as you show off your essential store of inessential yet
irresistible knowledge.
Bradford City on This Day David Markham 2009-10-01 Bradford City On This Day
chronicles, in diary form, the major events in the club's history. With individual
entries for every day, and multiple listings for more historic and busier days,
the book includes all the club's big matches, promotions, cup runs, significant
events, and sensational signings.
West Ham United on This Day John Northcutt 2008-10-01 West Ham United On This Day
chronicles, in diary form, the major events in the club’s history. With individual
entries for every day, and multiple listings for more historic and busier days,
the book includes all the club's big matches, promotions, cup runs, significant
events, and sensational signings.
Manchester United On This Day Mike Donovan 2012-12-19 Manchester United On This
Day recounts, in diary form, major events and magic moments in the history of the
Red Devils. With individual entries for each day of the year and multiple entries
for busier times, this book covers their ups and downs, domestic and european cup
runs, boardroom battles, and sensational signings.
The Book 2013-04-17 Everything you need to know to look after yourself to bring
about and maintain perfect health, prosperity, wealth, happiness, quality of life
and longevity. It reveals that we are, without realising, not doing enough or the
right things to protect our health and prosperity which is equally extremely
damaging to nature, wildlife, oceans, sea-life, fresh springs, waterways and air,
and us. The Book by Linde utilises new and ancient knowledge from around the
world, over the millennia identifying what changes we need to make to enhance
every aspect of our lives with simple solutions for almost every situation. It is
your most powerful contribution to protecting, nurturing and saving our planet. In
summary, 'THE BOOK' Consists of Six Chapters which incorporates a summary within
each one: Lifestyle; Food & Nutrition; Medical Care; Mind; Water; and Now Live the
final chapter which you can cast your eye over first as it is a synopsis of the
complete works. It is highly recommend to read from cover to cover but, it is
packed with valuable information to just use as a Reference Manual on a day to day
basis. Teaches you how to look after your body and mind to ultimately prevent
illness, but also to help regain and maintain perfect health; Provides countless
number of practical, realistic & simple tips to easily adopt into your day to day
lifestyle improving quality of life, saving time & money and gaining longevity;
Fuses together specialised areas in health & mind, lifestyle & environment under
one cover; Identifies our day to day toxic exposures that we are unaware of and
provides successful resolutions; Gives you complete fundamental knowledge and
awareness, to use your courage to take responsibility for your life enhancing your
health, prosperity and happiness; Provides you with ancient knowledge and
practices to new, from science including quantum physics, to philosophy,
psychology, and important detail on nutrition, exercise, energies and medicine; Is
very current, answering all the conflicting hype about diets, the next super food
or the bad effects of conventional drugs or sugar that are in the media weekly,
even daily; For more information please visit www.thebookbook.co.uk
Stoke City on This Day Richard Murphy 2008-10-01 Stoke City On This Day
chronicles, in diary form, the major events in the club's history. With individual
entries for every day, and multiple listings for more historic and busier days,
the book includes all the club's big matches, promotions, cup runs, significant
events, and sensational signings.
Notts County On This Day Tim Evershed 2015-08-01 Notts County On This Day revisits
all the most magical and memorable moments from the club's rollercoaster past,
mixing in a maelstrom of quirky anecdotes and legendary characters to produce an
irresistibly dippable black-and-white diary - with an entry for every day of the
year. From founder members of the Football League through to the recent battles
for the club's survival, the County faithful have witnessed a record number of
promotions and relegations, breathtaking cup runs and Wembley triumphs - all
featured here. Timeless greats such as Tommy Lawton, Don Masson and Albert
Iremonger, Les Bradd, Tommy Johnson and Jackie Sewell all loom larger than life.
Revisit 31 March 1894, when the Magpies became the first Division Two team to win
the FA Cup. 2 May 1980: Division One again after an absence of over 50 years! Or
27 May 1990: County's first ever victory at Wembley secured promotion via the
play-offs.
The ONE Thing Gary Keller 2013-04-01 • More than 500 appearances on national
bestseller lists • #1 Wall Street Journal, New York Times, and USA Today • Won 12
facts-one-for-every-day-of-the-year
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Facts Tracey Turner 2017-09-07 Discover a fact for everyone, everyday, in this
book. Explore a world of topics, from hilarious animals, to unbelievable-but-true
science facts, mind-blowing space stats, to incredible human achievements. You can
even look up what extraordinary event happened on your birthday! Did you know that
Ancient Romans used wee to whiten their teeth, and to do their laundry' Or have
you heard of the parrotfish, which covers itself in a cosy, thick layer of its own
slime before it goes to sleep' Why not celebrate New Year's Eve like the
Estonians- tuck into seven meals to give you strength for the year ahead.
Delicious! It 's most important to know that you should never shake hands with a
bushbaby- the animals pee on their paws so that they leave a smelly trail wherever
they go. Find out all this and much, much more, with enough facts for even the
most curious reader. Also includes seasonal and on this day ' facts for added
curiosity and fun, plus a completely random mix of everything else you can
imagine. These facts are brought to life with stylish, full colour illustrations
from Fatti Burke. Her charmingly beautiful artwork makes this a book to keep
coming back to.
The Book of Risks Larry Laudan 1994-10-17 Tackles the problem of evaluating risks
intelligently, listing the statistical risk associated with almost everything that
could be worried about
The Little Book of Amazing Facts for Kids of All Ages Martin Ellis 2013-11-04
Coventry City on This Day Steve Phelps 2010-08 Coventry City On This Day
chronicles, in diary form, the major events in the club’s history. With individual
entries for every day, and multiple listings for more historic and busier days,
the book includes all the club’s big matches, promotions, cup runs, significant
events and sensational signings.
Every Day David Levithan 2012-09-26 Can you love someone who is destined to change
each day? Every morning, A wakes in a different person’s body. A has made peace
with that, even established guidelines by which to live: Never get too attached.
Avoid being noticed. Do not interfere. And then A wakes up in the body of Justin
and meets Justin’s girlfriend, Rhiannon.
Formula One on This Day Rob Burnett 2009-08-01 Formula One is the pinnacle of
motorsport with the fastest cars and the best drivers in the world. This book
charts the glamorous history of the sport from the pre-Championship days of road
racing and riding mechanics to Lewis Hamilton's stunning last-lap Championship
victory in 2008. The drivers, the cars, and the crashes are all here—a different
story for each day of the year.
The Big Book of Science Joel Levy 2018-02-15 The well-known "a bee in a cathedral"
analogy describes the size of an atom and its nucleus in understandable terms. The
analogy goes that if an atom were expanded to the size of a cathedral, the nucleus
would be only about the size of a bee. The Big Book of Science uses analogies to
demonstrate 100 basic scientific truths and principles in new and exciting ways,
describing the unbelievably massive, the inconceivably tiny and the unfathomably
complex in everyday terms. Readers will be drawn to the book by its combination of
intuitive reasoning and a highly visual presentation style. It's bursting with
facts, figures, diagrams, charts, and illustrations. Each page helps readers
understand fundamental scientific principles and theories by using analogies that
describe abstract ideas using everyday objects. Each analogy is explained in
direct terms and clearly illustrated. A range of facts and figures -- presented in
uniquely accessible "infographics" -- complements the analogies. The book covers a
wide array of scientific topics: physics, chemistry, astronomy, biology, earth
sciences, anatomy and technology. The analogies include: If an atomic nucleus
expanded to the size of a marble, it would weigh about 100 million tons, or
roughly the equivalent of 16 Great Pyramids of Egypt. It would take a human heart
less than 18 days to fill an Olympic-sized swimming pool. The volcanic blast of
Mount St. Helens released thermal energy 1,600 times the size of Hiroshima.
Krakatoa's 1883 eruption was roughly 13,000 times as powerful as that same bomb.
Informative and engaging, The Big Book of Science gives readers a deeper
appreciation of the forces and facts that govern the universe and everything in
it.
Birmingham City on This Day Tim Evershed 2018-03 Willie Leroy Rosenior - better
known as Leroy Rosenior - is a former professional footballer, manager and now
media commentator. Leroy's parents were born and raised in Sierra Leone before
settling in Britain in the early 1950s and his story cuts across three generations
of the Rosenior family. It's the story of an extrovert father who dealt with the
racism - both everyday and life-threatening - with wit and charm; of a son who
learned that keeping your head down was the best option for a black player in
English professional football in the early Eighties when racism was rife; and his
son Liam, who has followed his father into football and carved out a successful
Premier League career. Laced with humorous anecdotes from Leroy's varied life and
career, this book offers a deeply personal insight into the damaging effects of
racism in football and in British society as a whole. At a time when football's
administrators continue to fumble the ball on issues of discrimination, Leroy
draws on his own experience - and that of other high-profile football
personalities - to offer practical solutions.
Chelsea on This Day Mike Donovan 2014-04-01 The most memorable moments from the
club's distinguished past, together with quirky anecdotes and legendary
characters, produce an irresistibly dippable Blues diary with an entry for every
day of the year From the club's foundation in 1905, all thanks to an Aberdeen
terrier, to their emergence as one of the Premier League's greatest successes,
Chelsea's rollercoaster history takes in a period with star players but no
opposition, colorful managers, celebrity fans, and the club's sale for £1—all
crowned by victory in the UEFA Champions League. Pivotal historic events such as
the club's first European win, Roman Abromovich's arrival, and seven victorious FA
Cup finals form a backdrop against which Stamford Bridge heroes—Roy Bentley,
Dennis Wise, Ruud Gullit, Peter Osgood, John Terry, and Willie Foulke—all loom
larger than life.
The Ultimate Dinosaur Book for Kids Jenny Kellett 2017-07-07 The Ultimate Dinosaur
Book for Kids Welcome to the exciting world of dinosaurs! In this colourful
dinosaur book, best-selling non-fiction author Jenny Kellett, has compiled only
the very best dinosaur facts illustrated with detailed color images of some of the
biggest and most fascinating creatures to roam our planet. From Tyrannosaurus-Rex
and Avaceratops to Camarasaurus and the Gastonia dinosaur, discover more about
your favourite dinosaurs. Test your dinosaur knowledge, or challenge your friends,
in the ultimate dinosaur quiz. Dinosaur Book SampleLearn these unbelievable
dinosaur facts and more: Most dinosaurs were herbivores, meaning they only ate
plants. The T-Rex is known for it's small arms, but proportionately, the
Canotaurus had smaller arms! The Anchiornis was one of the smallest dinosaurs,
which was not much larger than a pigeon. You'll find these dinosaur facts and many
more in this illustrated dinosaur book. With 20+ details dinosaur pictures, even
early readers will enjoy The Ultimate Dinosaur Book for Kids- as well as adults!
Perfect for teaching children to read, while letting them learn about the
fascinating world of dinosaurs -The Ultimate Dinosaur Book for Kids is ideal for
long car journeys and bedtime reading. Scroll up and click Buy Now and help your
child become a dinosaur fact expert in no time!
Your Water Footprint Stephen Leahy 2014-10-17 Examines the amount of water a
typical American uses, offering advice on limiting waste, making water-smart
purchases, and changing habits.
Aston Villa On This Day Brian Beard 2012-09-27 Aston Villa On This Day recounts,
in diary form, major events and magic moments in the history of the Villa Park
facts-one-for-every-day-of-the-year

club.From its foundation by the congregation of Handsworth's Villa Cross Wesleyan
Chapel in Victorian Birmingham to the ignominy of Third Division football Aston
Villa has been a unique football club. On This Day includes some of the most
famous names such as John Devey, Archie Hunter and William McGregor, founder of
the Football League, of which Villa were original members. With an entry for every
day, this book will take any fan on a wonderful journey from Victorian FA Cup
finals to that magic 1982 night in Rotterdam when a Peter Withe goal clinched the
European Cup.Key features- Part of the popular and successful On This Day series
which features a number of football, cricket and sports clubs- Includes
contemporary and historic images of club legends and from the key events and
matches from the club's colourful history- Written by veteran football writer and
Sky Sports pundit Brian Beard
Everyday Amazing Beatrice the Biologist 2019-05-07 Like fan mail addressed to the
natural world, Everyday Amazing is filled with uplifting and interesting musings
on science from Beatrice the Biologist. Beatrice the Biologist is an easily amused
former high school biology teacher with a soft spot for the mind-blowing science
we encounter daily that we often take for granted. In Everyday Amazing, she shines
the spotlight on ten different types of amazing everyday scientific facts in short
chapters full of fun and fascinating tidbits bound to both entertain you and
expand your horizons! Learn the basics of atomic science, sound waves, bioscience,
microbiology, and more in accessible chapters offering a fresh perspective on
concepts you may have learned about, but aren’t totally clear on. Quirky
illustrations throughout add to the fun! Fall in love with science with Beatrice
the Biologist in Everyday Amazing!
The universal assistant and complete mechanic, containing over one million
industrial facts, calculations, receipts, processes, trade secrets, rules,
business forms, legal items, etc., in every occupation, from the household to the
manufactory R. Moore 1879
The Big Book of Random Facts Bill O'Neill 2016-11-24 Whether you're a trivia
newbie, a seasoned veteran of trivia quizzes, or just someone who enjoys learning
something new every day, The Big Book of Random Facts is the perfect book for you!
We've brought together a collection of amazing facts, funny facts, random facts,
and just all around fun facts. Everything here has been carefully researched and
each page is bursting with new and interesting trivia just for you! You'll find
1000 exciting bits of trivia in The Big Book of Random Facts ranging from history
to sports to geology to movies and dozens of other exciting categories. Ever
wonder what actor had the most Oscar nominations without a win? Or what country
has the longest work week? Or who won Olympic gymnastics gold with a wooden leg?
You'll find answers to all of these and hundreds of other interesting facts in
this exciting a fun-filled volume of The Big Book of Random Facts. If you want to
become the master of your local pub quiz or maybe get better at those online
trivia games, then this book is perfect for you. The fun facts you'll find in The
Big Book of Random Facts will improve your trivia mastery like never before with a
wealth of exciting facts on every page! Tip: This is just one of those amazing
bathroom readers.
Every Day Amazing Mike Barfield 2021-09-02 "Something amazing really does happen
every single day! Literally the book of the year, this incredible compendium gives
you fun and fantastic facts for every date on the calendar. Did you know that Buzz
Aldrin took the first selfie in space on November 12th 1966? Or that October 21st
is International Day of the Nacho? Read the facts daily throughout the year, or
look up birthdays to see what amazing events in history happened on that day!"-Amazon.ca.
A Day at the Gallery Nia Gould 2021-04-08 The mice are captivated by Matisse and
the cats are exploring the Surrealists' room ... what else is going on in the
gallery? This quirky and creative search-and-find book takes children, room by
room, through a wonderfully illustrated gallery, where an array of animals are
enjoying everything from Impressionism and Surrealism to Pop Art and Cubism. Each
room is filled with strange and astonishing works of art, with things for children
to spot and information that introduces artists and art movements. There's a cat
in a bowler hat, a cheesy Matisse, and plenty more to capture children's
imaginations as they enter the gallery for the first taste of the beautiful world
of art.
365 Walt Disney World Facts Chadwick Miller 2016-10-05 This book contains 365 well
researched facts, trivia, and secrets about Walt Disney World. No urban legends
here, only 100% stone cold truths!
The Original Facts About Farts Coloring Book J. Storm 2016-12-23 Farts are funny!
So is coloring!Have fun with 22 large farting images.I fart, you fart, we all
fart! Here's the perfect coloring book for kids (of all ages) that will keep you
smiling all day. Color in or outside the lines however you please. Oh, and if you
do feel a need to let out som air, don't be shy... an average person farts between
10 and 20 times per day and on earth more than 1.15 million farts happen every
second! So get out your pencils, crayons or whatever you prefer and have fun! Free
bonus! Want a brake from coloring? Included in the coloring book is "The Ultimate
Quiz Book About Farts" with 45 questions and answers, based on the book "99 Facts
About Farts - The Ultimate Fun Fact Book".
Facts Tracey Turner 2017-09-07 Discover a fact for everyone, everyday, in this
book. Explore a world of topics, from hilarious animals, to unbelievable-but-true
science facts, mind-blowing space stats, to incredible human achievements. You can
even look up what extraordinary event happened on your birthday! Did you know that
Ancient Romans used wee to whiten their teeth, and to do their laundry' Or have
you heard of the parrotfish, which covers itself in a cosy, thick layer of its own
slime before it goes to sleep' Why not celebrate New Year's Eve like the
Estonians- tuck into seven meals to give you strength for the year ahead.
Delicious! It 's most important to know that you should never shake hands with a
bushbaby- the animals pee on their paws so that they leave a smelly trail wherever
they go. Find out all this and much, much more, with enough facts for even the
most curious reader. Also includes seasonal and on this day ' facts for added
curiosity and fun, plus a completely random mix of everything else you can
imagine. These facts are brought to life with stylish, full colour illustrations
from Fatti Burke. Her charmingly beautiful artwork makes this a book to keep
coming back to.
Everton FC On This Day Neil Roberts 2012-10-06 From great triumphs to great
escapes Everton FC On This Day recounts, in diary form, major events and magic
moments in the club's history. A club which was a founder member of both the
Football League and the Premier League; which has spent more seasons in England's
top flight than any other; and which has been champions nine times alongside the
glories of five FA Cup wins and European successes, to boot. With entries for
every day of the year, it records everything from the birth of Everton and the
very early days as Victorian pioneers, to the emergence of Wayne Rooney as the
latest stellar name to graduate from the Everton youth ranks in the early 21st
Century.Key features- Part of the popular and successful On This Day series which
features a number of football, cricket and sports clubs- Includes contemporary and
historic images of club legends and from the key events and matches from the
club's colourful history- Written by football writer and former Daily Echo
journalist Neil Roberts, author of Blues & Beatles
Every Day on Earth Steve Murrie 2011 Featuring humorous illustrations, this guide
reveals incredible things happening around the world in a day, from 77 million
pounds of tomatoes eaten in the United States to fifty-one new plant and animal
species discovered daily.
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Did You Know? Cori Anne Weber 2016-10-01 A collection of the most interesting
facts, stories and trivia...ever!
Boxing On This Day Nick Parkinson 2015-07-30 Boxing On This Day revisits the
sport's most magical moments, from title tear-ups, shocks and famous knockouts to
bizarre dramas. Here are hundreds of ring highlights, all mixed in with a
maelstrom of quirky anecdotes and legendary characters to produce an irresistibly
dippable boxing diary - with an entry for every day of the year. It's not just the

facts-one-for-every-day-of-the-year

stunning punches and smart one-liners that makes the history of the fight game so
absorbing. Boxing is never far from controversy or hyperbole, surviving fixes and
numerous scandals while producing some of sport's most famous names from Dempsey
to Louis, from Ali to Tyson, from Lennox Lewis to Floyd Mayweather Jr. As well as
recalling heroic, controversial, funny, tragic and surreal events, Boxing On This
Day benefits from brilliant research, gathering together many original stories in
a concise history of boxing from the 19th century to 2015.
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